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What is the purpose of representative government?  To represent the people, right?  

We the People of Oregon have already spoken loud and clear: WE DO NOT WANT 

RANK CHOICE VOTING.  The representatives who vote yes on this are nothing 

more than elitist oligarchs usurping the will of the people. 


